
March  

Friday 24th Non-Uniform Day - 
PTA Chocolate  
Donation  

Tuesday 28th  

2:15pm - 3:15pm 

Y1R Reading Café  

Thursday 30th  

2:15pm - 3:15pm 

Y2B Reading Café  

Thursday 30th 

5:00pm 

Easter Bingo  

Friday 31st Decorated Easter 
Egg/Bonnet  
Competition  

Friday 31st  Superhero/Princess 
Dress Up Day  

Friday 31st 

3:15pm  

School Closes for 
Easter Holidays  

April   

Sunday 16th New Reception  
Allocations to  
Parents  

Monday 17th 

8:45am  

School Re-Opens 

Monday 17th British Science 
Week  

Friday 21st  Final Order Day - 
Year 6 Leavers 
Hoodies  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

3S Violet S 

3/4J Reagan A 

Sienna- M  

4CS Thomas W 

5C Jayden G 

5F Sophie J 

6MP Abbie W 

6W Morgan M 

2R Charlotte Y 

 

3/4J– 85%           

4CS - 95.7% 

5F  - 85.7% 

5C  - 95% 

6MP - 100%  

6W - 96.7%  

 

RG – 92.8% 

RB - 91.1%  

1C - 92.3% 

1R - 97.5%  

2B - 95.4%   

2R - 93.3%  

3S - 91.9% 

Well done to 6MP. They 
had the highest                       

attendance last week with 
an amazing 100% ! 

Music Junior F 

PE HGCP 
Dance Team 

Nursery Archie L 

RB Ralf A 

RG Charlie M 

1C Archie D 

1R Daisy S 

2B Jude H 
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To keep your funded childcare place you now need to  
reconfirm your child’s eligibility. The forms have been sent 

home. Please check the details are still correct and  
reconfirm your code if necessary. To ensure you keep your funded  

childcare place, please return the signed form to the school office by 
Friday 24th March. Thank you. 

Friday 24thMarch 
We are holding a non-uniform day this Friday.  Please bring a 
chocolate donation. Donations received will be used at the 
PTA Easter Bingo and in the PTA Easter raffle. Thank you 

for your support.    

 
 
The last day to reclaim lost  
property is Wednesday 29th 

March. The lost property box will 
be on display in the KS2 playground  
before and after school. Anything 
left will be disposed of. Thank you. 
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Leavers Hoodies 

We have now arranged our 

leavers hoodies for 2023.  

Orders can be placed via 
Slaters website from  

Monday 13th March. Please 

note the final date for  
orders for your child to  

receive their jumper for our 

planned leavers events is  
Friday 21st 

April. Thank 

you.  

TOAST 
Toast payments for Summer 

Term are now payable via 
MCAS. The total fee is £6.30 

which will cover unƟl the  
summer holidays.  The final 
day for payment is Friday 
24th March 

Thank you.  

 

QUEST CHOIR 
Our Quest Trust Choir performed in front of a 

packed audience at Hurst Dance Studios in 

Hindley on Friday night. They were invited to 

perform at Wigan Music Service' 

Easter Singing Event' which showcased the 

very best singers in the borough. Their  

performance of 'Disco Medley' and 'Sing with 

your Heart' was outstanding. Mr Fisher and 

Mrs Sinclair were extremely proud of all the  

children who took part, not just for their  

fantastic singing, but the way they behaved 

both during rehearsals and the concert.  

We are once again  
holding our annual  
Easter egg/bonnet  

competition. We are  
asking the children to 
bring their decorated 

eggs and Easter  
bonnets into school on 

Friday 31st March.   

Prizes to be won!    

 

Hindley Juniors Under 10’s  
Football team are looking 
for experienced players to 
join fully established teams 
as part of defence. Other 
positions may also be  
available on request. If 
your child is in Year 5 and 
you are interested in  
joining please get 
in touch on 
07948603081.  
 

PLEASE NOTE - SATs 
FOR YEAR 2 ARE  

DURING THE 
MONTH OF MAY.  

 

PLEASE NOTE - SATs 
WEEK FOR YEAR 6 IS  
W/C 8TH MAY 2023.  
PLEASE DO NOT 

BOOK ANY  
HOLIDAYS AT THIS 

TIME.  


